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1050 300 PORTLOCK BUILDING, NORFOLK, VIRGINIA PHONE 4-8307 

April '2, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

This is to confirm your reception report of 
March 22, 1953. 

We are always glad to confirm a report as detailed 
and accurate as yours. Your report matches the program 
log completely. 

In closing, we wish to thank you for the reception 
report, the favorable comment as to the technical quality 
of our program (mo-zul_ation & tone.) 

Very sincerely yours, 

Glen Frazier 
Chief Engineer 'R.d;P 
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